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5 January 1988

Dear Doctor Garcia

One of the delights of the Holiday
Season is being remembered by friends. Your
generous Christmas greetings gladdened our
hearts.

My family and I send our appreciation
for your thoughtfulness. And our best wishes to
you and yours for all the good health, good
fortune and happiness in the coming year.

Sincerely

E (Kika) de la Garza, M C
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Hector P Garcia, M D
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


